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Letter of Recommendation  

This is to certify that S&T Romania SRL wishes to express appreciation for the Fast Parking SRL activity. 

Our collaboration with this company began in September 2012 and is successfully in course. 

We chose to work with this company due to the excellent quality of the management of parking 

facilities in the area of offices found in Victoria Square, where we have our headquarters. 

In the three years of collaboration we have found in Fast Parking a team of professionals, responsible 

and efficient, which is why we intend to continue using the services of this company.  

Therefore, we shall recommend Fast Parking society as a reliable partner for any company to work 

with.  

 

 

 General Manager 

 Mircea NEAGU 

 illegible signature  
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